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Busy October 

 

The Month started off with the Annual Fall Picnic at the 

Nipomo County Park. Chefs Gordon Rowland and 

Lindsay Pratt followed their usual practices in serving 

up great Top Block Beef and Salmon. Members attend-

ing brought a wide selection of side dishes and deserts. 

 

Before and after, several daring turners took turns at the 

club lathe in an UNOFFICIAL  ñEGG CUP RACEò. 

The goal was to turn an egg cup in two minutes. Our of-

ficial Hour glass was not available so no times were re-

corded. 

Shown above Bob Goss (Left ) and John Long (right) at-

tacking the EGG CUP. 

A brief session was  used to show a modified version of 

the flexible  boring  jig 
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C E N T R A L  C O A S T  W O O D T U R N E R S  

O F  C A L I F O R N I A  

Here are some of the par-

ticipants in food and drink. 

Those of you who missed 

the picnic, try to make it 

next year. 

 



October Meeting 
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 We welcomed a visitor from Oregon, Bob Jesson who visits every time heôs in town and 

also came to the next days demo. We also welcome  Ted Elder from Shell Beach and Greg 

Mac Dougal from Santa Margarita as new members, Gents, we hope to see a lot of partici-

pation in the chapter 

 

A short discussion was next regarding whether we should seek a grant from AAW  to se-

cure money to purchase a  new club lathe, hoping that updated version would have variable 

speed and reverse. Some models offered also have a rotating head to make larger piece 

turnings available. Bill Kandler will look into wording, Will Hanneman has offered to help 

with some help from his wife Kathy. 

 

Terry announced that several CDôs by Eli Avisera have been received to be part of the 

Chapter library. 

 

Challenge for October 

 
The challenge for the month was to turn a plate or platter, a better than usual participation 

showed up  this date. Too many to photograph each one 

Page 3 


